
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
Title:  Powerphone Call Handling Process Software 

From: Steve Lingerfelt, Director of Information 
Technology Services Meeting Date: May 6, 2019 

Public Hearing: No Advertising Date 
Advertised By:  

Attachments: 
 
 
 

Powerphone Quote 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The purpose of this contract is to provide High Point 911 with a more consistent and efficient call handling process 
as required by the NC 911 Board. Having a structured call handling process and technology will allow 
Telecommunicators to be able to provide the best level of service to their callers and responders.  
 
BACKGROUND:   
Information Technology Services is recommending the purchase of the Powerphone Call Taking Solution 
Software from Powerphone. Powerphone is a sole source provider at a cost of $120,784.00.  
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
The NC 911 Board will fund $85,300.00 of the cost to purchase the software. Funds are included in the 2018-19 
budget to cover the remaining cost of $35,484.00.  
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED: 
The Department of Information Technology Services recommends approval of the contract and that the 
appropriate City official and/or employee be authorized to execute all necessary documents. 
 
 
 






























